
HIGH SCHOOL SKI CLUB UPDATE 
 

 Our first trip is Wednesday January 8th.  You need to go up to Willard before January 8th 
to get your picture taken for your program pass, and fitted for rentals if needed.   
 

 Student driving themselves up to the mountain should check in with me when they get to 
Willard. 
 

 If we have to postpone a trip due to weather or lack of snow (don’t worry we always get 
our 6 weeks in), there will be an announcement 12th period and it will be posted on the 
school website. 
 

 If you have your own equipment, make sure it gets delivered to the small bus in front of 
the administration building before 2 pm.  
 

 Boot bags and other bags can be left in my classroom (23) or the equipment room in the 
athletic wing (between 16 and 18).  It will be open during homeroom and again at 2:26. 
 

 We will leave after the 2:30 buses take off.  Wait in the cafeteria until our buses get here.  
If you need to stay 13th period for a teacher, stay with that teacher.  Then walk to the 
elementary school and see Mrs. Schiller to get on one of the elementary buses going to 
Willard (they actually load at the bus garage).   
 

 You MUST be on the bus going back to school before 7:30 pm.  Everyone should be off 
the lift and in the lodge no later than 7:15 pm.   
 

 Students riding up on the bus may NOT ride home with other students.  ONLY parents 
may sign out their children. 
 

 Ski club members must have a note if they are being signed out and picked up by an adult 
other than one of their parents.  You need to be signed out by 7:15 pm.  Please give me 
any notes when we get to the mountain. 
 

 You don’t need to do lessons, but if you want them (you paid for them), see me the first 
night so I can get you set up with an instructor. 

 
 Make sure your parents are on time picking you up from the elementary school.  We will 

get there about 7:45.  Ask your parents not to park next to the sidewalk so we can get the 
equipment unloaded.  
 
We’re going to have a great season!  See me in room 23 (across from the LGIA) if 
you have questions.  See you Wednesday January 8th. 
 
Mr. O’Brien 


